From: mail=eklutnahydro.com@wpdatacenter.com on behalf of g r SNODGRASS

To: Sam Owen
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Saturday, February 17, 2024 11:46:18 PM

aS A 40 YEAR EAGLE RIVER RESIDENT WHO HAS ENJOYED THE BEST WATER IN ALASKA, I HATE
TO SEE THESE VARIOUS OPTIONS PUT WATER AVAILABLITY AT RISK. THE RISK COULD BE
SUPPLY OR CONTAMINATION. ALL PROPOSALS WILL JEOPARIZE THE SUSTAINABLE pOWER
GENERATION AT THE EKLUTNA HYDRO PLANT. ALL WILL COST ADDITIONAL DOLLARS FOR
POWER. AT A TIME WHEN WE ARE NATURAL GAS CONSTRAINED THAT DOES NOT MAKE ANY
SENSE. WE NEED OUR ELECTRIC POWER AND OUR GOOD DRINKING WATER.

NOW EVERYONE WANTS TO MAKE THIS ABOUT SALMON RETURNING TO LAKE eKLUTNA. i AM
SORRY BUT IF YOU LOOK AT THE COSTS OF THE VARIOUS OPTIONS, WE CAN BUY SALMON FROM
cOPPER rIVER OR THE KENAI AND DELIVER IT TO THE RESIDENTS OF EKLUTNA FOR EVERY. IT
MAKE SO SENSE TO REMOVE THE DAM FOR FISH TO DIE IN THE LAKE.

1 HOPE THE GOVERNOR IS SMART ENOUGH TO SEE THIS FOR WHAT IT IS. A BIG WASTE OF
MONEY.
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